

## The Villager NOVEMBER 2017

### The 5TH ANNUAL POOCH PLUNGE

was well—"retrieved"!!!











Another outstanding Pooch Plunge for the 5th year.

Over 50 dogs were counted and we lost track of the amount of 2-leggers.

Fun was had by all, as the pictures show, especially the flying dog!





Many people were just there to watch, but what helped with increased participation was the change in day and time.

There were many positive comments concerning the Saturday switch from a weekday.



# Doggies, Doggies everywhere!









### **Mischevious**

Some folks were able to attend for the first time since it was held on a weekend!

Thank you everyone for your participation, especially to Kat Irvin for shopping for toys and treats.

The cider, donuts and apples were an added bonus!

Thanks to Siri Gottlieb for the outstanding pictures; and of course to Colin— always there, always faithful.

See you next year! Barbie DeLongchamp



## Recycle, Ann Arbor

Hello,

We hope you have been having a great fall season in Ann Arbor.

Recycle Ann Arbor wanted to send out a few reminders about recycling for residents, in addition to an announcement about exciting changes to the processing of Ann Arbor recyclables! A website was created to explain the process and show residents what their community recycling stream looks like.

Recycling Guidelines Reminder: We have a few in the office for refreshers! Additional languages (Chinese, Spanish, and Russian) of this flyer can be downloaded on the City's <u>website</u>.

Cardboard Recycling and Extra Recycling Service: Contact Recycle Ann Arbor at (734) 662-6288 or <a href="mailto:info@recycleannarbor.org">info@recycleannarbor.org</a> to arrange an extra recycling service or special cardboard pick-up. Recycling carts need to be brought to the curb for this extra service. Cardboard boxes must be flattened and folded or cut into sections that will fit into the bed of a pickup truck (5'x5' or smaller). Pick-ups will generally be scheduled 2-3 business days later. This special service is free for the first time you request the service.

NEW! Waste Wizards Volunteer Program: residents can directly help keep recycling participation high, and contamination low, by becoming a volunteer for our new Waste Wizard program. Volunteers may assist with online outreach (social media, emails), event outreach (community festivals, presentations), door-to-door education, and neighbor recruitment. If you are interested in volunteering for this program, please sign up here. Thank you for participating in the City of Ann Arbor's recycling program.



# Association Management & Government

Pittsfield Village Office Hours: Monday— Friday, 8:30 am to 5:00 pm Office: 734-971-0233 Fax: 734-971-3421 Email: office@pittsfieldvillage.com Website: www.pittsfieldvillage.com

#### ASSOCIA / KRAMER-TRIAD

Tomas Cottrell, Manager: tcottrell@kramertriad.com
Wanda Buster, Bookkeeper: wbuster@kramertriad.com
Tracy Vincent, Admin: tvincent@kramertriad.com
Colin Breed, Maintenance Supervisor

#### **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

Meets the last Wednesday of the month

Sarah Deflon, President:

sarah.deflon@pittsfieldvillage.com

John Sprentall, Secretary:

john.sprentall@pittsfieldvillage.com

Ellen Johnson, Treasurer:

ellen.johnson@pittsfieldvillage.com

Aaron Pressel, Member at Large:

aaron.pressel@pittsfieldvillage.com

#### **COMMITTEES**

Maintenance & Modification: Leif Millar Meets the 1st Tuesday

> Landscape: Brian Rice Meets the 2nd Tuesday

Upcoming events:

Friday, December 8: Craft Night—Make your own Holiday Cards!!!



MITTEN TREE — donations will be collected beginning on December 8 (craft night). Stop by with your mittens, gloves, and hats. Have some cocoa with us, design your own Christmas card, and enter to win in the Xfinity door prize drawing-to be held December 14th! (final day for donations)

Mark your 2018 calendar!

Saturday, January 27, 2018: Chili Cook-off

#### **LANDSCAPING**

The crews have completed fall clean-up!
If you have GARDEN MARKERS this is now YOUR job to do.
You must remove all dead plant material before WINTER.
Our staff will be removing the markers from the beds soon.
Thank you!

The last mowing and leaf removal will commence very soon as the weather gets crisp.

#### PLEASE PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG! The crews

have been dodging piles every where — and Lisa our Horticulturist, well, she was NOT able to dodge a big one early this week. It was a stinky and messy situation.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated by all. To aid in this endeavor, the board is considering installing a pet waste-bag station in one initial location soon.

### **NOVEMBER 2017**

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
			1	2	3	4
5 Daylight Savings Time Ends FALL BACK	6	7 ELECTION DAY 6:00 pm: Maintenance & Modification Committee	8	9	10	11  Veteran's Day  (no mail)
12	13	14 6:00 pm - Open Forum; 6:15 - Landscape Committee	15	16	17	18
19	20	21	22	23 Thanksgiving OFFICE CLOSED	24 OFFICE CLOSED	25
26	27	28	29 6:15 Open forum 6:30 Board Mtg (Nov-Dec)	30		